
Update on the Steer Point Restoration for the period of 8 January to 5 February  

(the site was closed from 18 December to the 8 January for the festive period).  

 

• The total number of HGV deliveries for the reporting period was 281 into the 

site which represented 80% of the permitted number over that period 

• The weekly average was 56 loads (down from 67 in last report) with the 

maximum number of permitted loads in any one week of 70 into the site was 

achieved only once in this reporting period 

 

To date the site has imported 116,1998m3 of the permitted 140,000m3 under the current planning 

permission. 

 

During the reporting period we have submitted a planning application to Devon County Council for 

an extension of time for the completion of the restoration and import of inert material to do so. 

 

We have had no complaints during January and February but note that there have been objections 

to the extension of time application that has captured local concerns about HGV traffic along the 

road.   


